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Subject:                             Up-date to Participants  - Marathon Mine Project
 
From: Sewell,Jeff [CEAA] 
Sent: January 24, 2014 9:08 AM
To: Leblanc, Debby: HC
Cc: Parker,Cindy [CEAA]; Spagnuolo,Colette [CEAA] <email address removed>
Subject: RE: Up-date to Participants - Marathon Mine Project
 
Hi Debby,
Thank you for your email of January 22 and your request for an extension to the February 10, 2014 deadline for submission of
Health Canada’s slides for presentation at the Marathon Mine Environmental Assessment Hearing . 
 
Please note that the hearing procedures for the Topic Specific sessions (3.8.1.3) state that visual aids, such as PowerPoint
presentations, are ‘encouraged to be submitted’ 10 days in advance of the start of the session in which they will be
participating. While the Hearing Procedures provide the latest possible date for submission of visual aids, the Panel has
indicated that it would like to receive all visual aids, such as PowerPoint presentations, by February 10.  If you cannot submit
your visual aids by February 10, you are strongly encouraged to provide them as soon as possible following this date.
 
If you have any questions, please call.
 
Jeff
 
_______________________________
Jeff Sewell
Panel Co-Manager
Marathon Joint Review Panel Secretariat
<personal information removed>
<email address removed>

From: Debby Leblanc <email address removed>
Sent: January 22, 2014 1:21 PM
To: Parker,Cindy [CEAA]
Subject: Fw: Up-date to Participants - Marathon Mine Project
 
Hi Cindy, 
It was great to touch base with you the other day and, as mentioned, I will update you further as I get more information. I am
writing to request an extension to the February 10, 2014 deadline for submission of our presentation slides. Due to our current
circumstances it is not possible for us to meet this deadline for the presentation, as we are hard pressed to even meet the
February 7 deadline for our written submission which I feel is the priority. Thank you for you help in this regard. 

Sincerely, 
Debby 

Debby LeBlanc
Regional Manager 
Environmental Health Program 
Health Canada, Ontario Region 
<personal information removed>
<email address removed>
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